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FORTHCOMING ENGAGEMENTS 

Fri 7th Oct 1100-1200 Market house long Sutton 
Sat 8th Oct 1100-1200 Curlew Centre 
Further engagements will be posted on social media. 

 

LOCAL PRIORITY 

Every three months, we listen to your concerns and look 
at recent crime statistics to shape the things we will 
concentrate on for the next three months. Our priority(s) 
for the next quarter is: 

Drugs use and supply within our area. We ask anybody 
with information regarding this to please let us 
know as only with your help can we stop this.   

Our contact details are on the right. If you wish you 
can contact Crime Stoppers anonymously on 0800 
555 111 or online at crimestoppers-uk.org 

As always thank you for your help 

 
 
 

 
 
 

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING 

Hello once again from your policing team, 
We would like to say thank you to PCSO Fylippa 
Bennett for all her hard work on the Suttons as she 
has moved on and is now working in another beat 
area. 
Our last priority was Anti-Social Behaviour in Parks 
and open spaces. Due to increased police presence, 
we have been able to keep this to a minimum. 
An old Piggery in Gedney was being used by youths 
and anti-social behaviour had been reported. 
Thanks to quick actions by the owner working with 
the council and ourselves this location is now 
secure. 
Graffiti had appeared in Kiln Drive, Tydd St Mary 
and thanks to the power company as well as the 
council this has now been cleaned. 
The Bridge Hotel has been accessed again by 
youths. We are contacting the owner of the 
property to make them aware and secure the 
property. 
Once again it appears that members of our 
community are happy to post on social media but 
not inform us via 101. Please call 101 to report 
issues to us. If we don’t know we can’t help. 

PCSO Dave Walker 

07973846299 
 
Pc Paul Freeman  

07973848231 

holbeachandsuttons@lincs.police.uk 

 

 


